
 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

Hello, Oki, Tansi, Amba’wastitch, Danit’ada, Greetings from Sunrise, 
 
Our city, our province, all of our Nation is in the grips of deadly crises that is taking the lives of 
our youth and we need your help to reach as many people as we can with a solution before it is 
to late! 
 

The current opioid crisis has reached epidemic proportions and Sunrise Native Addictions 
Services is one of our Nations agencies that is offering a solution to those that are suffering in 
the despair of this crisis. We employ the 12 steps and First Nations culture as solution focused 
treatment to teach those suffering with addiction from all walks of life, a new way to live, free 
from the pain, terror and misery of addiction so they can become active, productive members 
of society.  
 
There are few people in our city that haven’t in some way been touched by this crises, through 
a loved one, a friend, a fellow employee or simply by witnessing the suffering of all our fellow 
Calgarians. It is time for all Nations to stand together, to become part of the solution and 
healing for all of our people. 
 
We need your help! We are looking for caring organizations that will be at the spearhead of 
the recovery effort in our city and join us as investors, allowing us to further our ability to 
combat the deadly crises we are facing. 
 
We ask that these organizations make any donation they can so we, as a non-profit addictions 
treatment center that offers recovery to all people, can continue to further our services and 
reach more of those in our city, our province, and our country that are in need of help. 
 
We would like to engage and encourage all organizations in Calgary to join us in the solution to 
this problem, and stand side by side, hand in hand with Sunrise to offer a solution.  
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As a thank you, Sunrise will humbly, and with honor, display your organizations name and logo 
on our marketing and media material, our web based media and our social media to brand your 
company along with Sunrise as being at the forefront of the both the recovery effort and the 
healing of all Nations in our country.  
 
Additionally, we are excited to extend an invitation to our investors to join us in our community 
round table discussions about the solution to the current crises facing our youth, and all the 
people of our city. 
 
Through your contributions, we can further enhance our recovery program and offer additional 
outreach services to the people of our wonderful city and surrounding area. Your valuable 
funds will directly result in more and more of those suffering finding a new way of life that will 
better not just themselves, but all of our society. Please, stand with us in this battle. 
 
We humbly request your help us to save as many lives as we can and contact our Marketing 
Coordinator, Devin Rued-Fraser via phone at 403-261-7921 or email at druedfraser@nass.ca 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider and as always, we are here should you know anyone 
who needs help to find a new way of life, free from drugs and alcohol. 
 
 
With gratitude and hope, 
 
 
 
 
Leslie Big Bull 
Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 


